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Amy Ow

From: Steve Monowitz
Sent: Thursday, October 10, 2019 3:13 PM
To: Amy Ow
Cc: Timothy Fox
Subject: FW: Highlands Lots 9-11

 
 
From: Jack Chamberlain [mailto:jtuttlec@aol.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, October 09, 2019 11:57 AM 
To: dpine@aol.com; Steve Monowitz <smonowitz@smcgov.org> 
Cc: melissa@leet.com; noel@nexgenbuilders.com 
Subject: Highlands Lots 9‐11 

 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know 

the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply. 
 

Steve, 
 
Camille told us this morning that we ,on, receipt of the swap documents which should be today, have finished with the 
work necessary for the release of our building permits. 
 
She also told us that you have another list of things you need completed prior to the issuance of the requested permits 
. 
  Please foreword the list so that we can get it completed immediately. 
 
Cordially, 
 
Jack Chamberlain 


